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Our Ref: FOI 2016-276 

Dear Requester 

Thank you for your information request received by us on 25/05/2016 

This request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  

Please note that Chelsea and Westminster Hospital NHS Foundation Trust merged with West 
Middlesex University Hospital in September 2015, for this reason our response covers both sites.  

Our response: 

1) How many times has the hospital (or a hospital run by the trust) been on ‘Black 
Alert’ in the past 5 years? 
 

a) Can I please have a total for each year. 
 

We had received very similar requests previously and one of our response can be found via 
http://www.chelwest.nhs.uk/about-us/organisation/foi/foi-disclosure-log/foi-log-2016/corporate-
legal/foi-2016-183-red-and-black-alerts.pdf . 

 

If you are not satisfied with this response  

If you are not satisfied with how your request has been handled then please either 

1. Respond to this email and we will review our answers and get back to 
you or 

2. Write directly to: 

The Chief Executive 
Chelsea and Westminster Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 
369 Fulham Road 
London 
SW10 9NH 
 

If, after we have addressed your complaint, you remain dissatisfied with how we have 
responded, you are entitled to appeal to the Information Commissioner at: 

The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 
5AF.  

 
 
 
 
 
 



Telephone: 08456 306060 or 01625 545745  

Website: www.ico.org.uk  
There is no charge for making an appeal. 
Re-use of information and copyright 

You are free to re-use the information contained in our response under the terms of the Open 
Government Licence http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/open-government-licence/version/3/  

You must take into account the exemptions and any other conditions such as the non-
endorsement condition below 

This licence does not grant you any right to use the Information in a way that suggests any 
official status or that Chelsea and Westminster Hospital NHS Foundation Trust, the Information 

Provider and/or Licensor endorse you or your use of the Information 

Further information can be found at: 

http://www.opsi.gov.uk/advice/psi-regulations/index.htm  

Yours sincerely 

The Information Governance team  
Chelsea and Westminster Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 
Email: foi@ChelWest.nhs.uk 


